
Investing in your 
community is critical 
to ensuring its health, 
vitality and future. 
Apotex Inc. understands just how important investing in the health of 
your community is. They have generously pledged $10,000,000 over 
the next 10 years in support of the new Humber River Hospital, North 
America’s first fully digital hospital. 

“Apotex’s early leadership in our redevelopment is a testament to their 
dedication to this community and the new Humber River Hospital. We 
are extremely grateful for their generous investment in the future of 
healthcare in our community,” said Dr. Rueben Devlin, President and 
CEO, Humber River Hospital.

Apotex has been committed to this community and the Humber 
River Hospital for over 30 years. The largest Canadian owned 
pharmaceutical company, Apotex has over 3,000 employees in 
Humber River Hospital’s catchment area. “This hospital is very 
important to Apotex – we have had a long association with HRH and 
many of our employees have benefited from the care provided at the 
hospital. There is a very personal connection to Humber for me – both 
of my sons were born there,” explained Jack Kay, CEO, Apotex Inc.

Apotex’s transformational gift will be recognized by the creation of the 
Apotex Emergency Centre. By 2015, the new state-of-the-art centre is 
expected to see over 135,000 visits annually. It will be a place where 
patient-centered care is at the centre of everything we do. The ER will 
provide a full range of unscheduled care services, including a unique 
emergency psychiatric unit.

“We deeply appreciate Apotex’s generous investment in the new 
Humber River Hospital and our vision to reinvent patient care in this 
city, province and nation. Apotex’s leadership gift demonstrates their 
commitment to philanthropy that will impact future generations across 
Canada. We are so proud that Apotex, a Canadian owned company, 
chose to invest in us, and we look forward to creating significant 
changes in healthcare together,” commented Heather Hurst, President 
and CEO, Humber River Hospital Foundation.

Apotex Inc. Donates $10 Million 
to the New Humber River Hospital.
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Eddy Battiston, Chair, HRH Foundation Board, visit the site of the new Humber River Hospital.



+
3

TD Bank Group and Humber River Hospital share a common vision: 
to strengthen communities through creating a healthier environment. 
In support of this shared vision, TD has generously pledged $750,000 
over the next 10 years towards the new Humber River Hospital at 
Keele st. and Hwy 401. The main green roof on the south podium 
will be named for TD in recognition of this generous gift. 

The Humber River Hospital Foundation and TD have enjoyed a long 
friendship and professional relationship through the years, including 
many of the community branches. 

“We thank TD for their long standing support of Humber and their early 
commitment to our $225 million campaign. This commitment speaks 
to their generosity and deep understanding of the positive impact 
the new Hospital will have on creating a healthier community,” said 
Heather Hurst, President & CEO, Humber River Hospital Foundation.

For over 20 years TD has reinforced the critical importance of creating 
healthy communities by prioritizing green initiatives internally and 
externally. This value is put into action through internal activities such 
as carbon offsetting, paper reduction and community investments 
like the TD Friends of the Environment Foundation and their pledge 
to the new Hospital. 

“At TD, we are passionate about being responsive to the communities 
we live and work in. Hospitals are an essential element of communities, 
serving both our employees and our customers,” explained Peter 
Lunney, VP, Vaughan of TD. “We are proud to support the new 
Humber River Hospital’s green roof initiative.”

HRH believes that health, health care and the environment are 
inextricably linked, and therefore as a place of healing, this new 
building will contribute to a healthy environment, healthy patients 
and a healthy community.

When the doors open in 2015, the new Humber River Hospital will 
be one of North America’s most energy efficient and environmentally 
friendly healthcare facilities. 50% of the building will feature a green roof; 
helping to regulate the Hospital’s temperature and absorb rainwater. 

An energy efficient roof is just one of the many ways the new 
Hospital is helping to create a healthier environment. In total the 
green initiatives will offset 20,000 tonnes of CO2, which is equivalent 
to taking 4,000 cars off the road, saving 7,000 acres of forest.  
To learn more about the new Hospital’s green initiatives please visit 
www.hrh.ca/redevelopment.

When you come to Humber River Hospital you are likely to meet 
some of the over 400 dedicated volunteers in their distinctive blue 
vests. Their presence can be seen throughout the Hospital, helping 
patients and assisting with the crucial behind-the-scenes activities 
that help make the Hospital run. 

On March 26, 2013 members from the Humber River Hospital 
Volunteer Association met at the Humber River Hospital Foundation 
office for a different reason than their typical volunteering duties. They 
gathered to officially pledge $700,000 in support of the new Humber 
River Hospital. Their generous pledge will go towards the purchase 
of new equipment, including contributing towards the Angio suite 
currently in place at the Humber River Hospital Church site.

“Our volunteers are critical to the success of this Hospital. We value 
their dedication to giving back to this community. We applaud them 
and thank them for investing in the new Humber River Hospital 
through this generous pledge,” said Dr. Rueben Devlin, President & 
CEO, Humber River Hospital.

Raising $700,000 is no small feat. The gift shop, samosa sales, 
fashion shows, vendor tables at each site are just some of the many 
ways that the volunteers work to raise funds. “Fundraising makes us 
feel like we are doing something to give back to the community. It 
serves as a lasting legacy of the impact that our volunteers have on 
this hospital and this community,” said Pauline Kishimoto, President, 
Humber River Hospital Volunteer Association. 

The generous members of the Volunteer Association not only give 
their time, but they work diligently to raise much needed funds. They 
engage community members visiting the Hospital to support our 
vision of patient care reinvented, whether it is through a donation of 
time or money. 

“This is a momentous time for the Foundation and the Volunteer 
Association. It is the culmination of many years of dedication 
to the well being of the HRH community. The Humber family, 
which volunteers are a vital part of, are the heart of the hospital. 
Their commitment to the future of healthcare in this community is 
immensely appreciated,” expressed Heather Hurst, President and 
CEO, Humber River Hospital Foundation. 

JACK KAY
Co-Chair, Campaign, 
Humber River Hospital
CEO, Apotex Inc.

PETER GALANIs
Co-chair, Campaign, 
Humber River Hospital
HP Managing Director, Canada

Dear friends,

I am pleased to welcome Peter Galanis, HP Managing Director, 
Canada to the Campaign Cabinet as Co-Chair. We look forward to 
Peter’s leadership and contributions to the Campaign, especially 
those surrounding our Hospital’s innovative digital initiative.  
The Cabinet enthusiastically welcomes Peter’s commitment - 
we know he’ll make a difference to our Campaign.

Peter is joining a stellar group of people who make a difference in our 
community every day. For over 60 years, Humber River Hospital’s 
people have worked tirelessly to ensure that our patients receive 
excellent care, close to home. Our community has outgrown the 
three facilities, so we’re building a new home and keeping the 
Finch site as an ambulatory care facility and urgent care centre. 
The new HRH will accommodate our population’s growing needs, 
and give our first class league of medical practitioners the modern 
space and equipment they need to offer the world-class patient 
care our community deserves.

We’re building from the ground up. 
But we can’t do it alone. 
Our $225 million campaign continues to reach out for support. 
Your response to our appeals inspire us to continue working 
towards our goal. The stories and photos that fill this newsletter 
show us how much this community loves our hospital and 
champions our vision for the future of patient care. 

Over the past few months, corporations and private donors have 
stepped up with leadership gifts that will send a clear message 
to their peers: this community matters and because of you we’re 
building a hospital that is going to change the way we deliver 
healthcare in this city, province, and country. 

Private donors and corporations are not the only ones supporting 
our cause. Community groups and volunteer organizations are 
rallying around us with enlivening fundraisers that are raising 
money, rousing curiosity, and stirring excitement about the new 
hospital. The Foundation continues to outdo itself with creative 
and original fundraising events that are quickly becoming social 
calendar standouts and amongst some of the best in the city. 

Nothing is inciting more excitement about the new hospital than 
the redevelopment site itself. Conspicuous from Highway 401 
and its surrounding streets, the build is coming along swiftly and 
impressively. Before we know it, it will be 2015, and the hospital 
doors will open. But we have a lot of work to do before then, and 
we have a lot of money to raise.  

You have an opportunity to decide what kind of hospital you want 
in your backyard, to take care of you, your family and friends. 
This is your hospital. This is your chance to shape healthcare in 
your community. No cause is greater than your health. Humber 
River Hospital is committed to helping you when you need us, 
but now we need you. Together, we will build a hospital that 
promises to revolutionize patient care.
 
Sincerely,

tD pledges $750,000 
for the New Hospital.

THE HuMBER RIVER HOsPITAL 
volunteer Association 
pledges $700,000.
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From L-R: Heather Hurst, President and CEO, HRH Foundation; Gianni Tranfaglia, Manager Business 
Development, TD Commercial Banking Vaughan; Peter Lunney, VP, Vaughan of TD; and Dr. Rueben 
Devlin, President and CEO, HRH, tour the site of the new Humber River Hospital.
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The following individuals and corporations have answered the call for 
better healthcare by pledging more than $100,000 in support of the 
$225 million campaign for the new Humber River Hospital since the 
beginning of the campaign in 2008 to March 31, 2013.

$10,000,000 .............................................................. Apotex Inc.

$10,000,000 ........................................... Murphy and Helen Hull

$2,000,000 ..................... The Kay Family Charitable Foundation

$1,250,000 ....................................................... RBC Foundation

$1,140,000 ............................................................... Anonymous

$1,000,000 .................. Italian Canadian Savings & Credit Union

$1,000,000 .................................................................. SPERGEL

$750,000 ................................................... BMO Financial Group

$750,000 ............................................................. TD Bank Group

$700,000 ....... The Humber River Hospital Volunteer Association

$500,000 ..............................................................................CIBC

$500,000 ............................................... Leon’s Furniture Limited

$300,000 ............................. Con-Drain Company (1983) Limited

$250,000 ............................................................. Goodmans LLP

$250,000 ...In Memory of Denzo & Kiku Kamo - Mr. & Mrs. S. Kamo

$250,000 ............................................Muslim Friends of Humber

$250,000 .................................................................... Plan Group

$250,000 .........................................St. Joseph Communications

$150,000 ................................................Sabi and Amrin Marwah

$100,000 ................................................... Paul and Rose Allison

$100,000 ............................................ Eddy and Donna Battiston

$100,000 ......................................... Forgione Family Foundation

$100,000 ............................................................... William J. Inch

$100,000 ..............................  J&L Rogers Charitable Foundation

$100,000 .....Donald and Lorraine Loeb/Avanti Properties Group

$100,000 .................................................. Martinrea International 

$100,000 ...................................... North York Central Lions Club

$100,000 ............................... James O’Sullivan and Lucie Vallée

$100,000 ................................................... RAM Iron & Metal Inc.

Anonymous .............................................Craig and Cathy Baxter

THANK YOu

for Investing in
patient Care 
Reinvented.

As the Foundation continues to acquire support for the new hospital 
from the external community, the internal community – the Humber 
“Family” of nurses, doctors, staff members and volunteers – have 
been championing the fundraising efforts! Working day in and day 
out at Humber, these individuals see the need for this new hospital 
first hand and are very excited about the future. 

The Humber Family donors have been sharing this excitement by 
telling their stories – why they’re helping to build the new Humber. 
Each personal giving message is heartfelt and is a great reminder to 
all of us why we should get involved. 

As the excitement about Humber continues to build, we would like 
to let the community and our donors know that all of us at Humber 
are ready to work with you to bring this community a brand new 
hospital in 2015. 

Hear from a few of our very own Humber staff and physicians 
why they give: 

Rose Henderson
Program Assistant, Women’s & Children’s 
Health Program – Finch Site 
“Donating to the Humber Family Campaign 
gives me great satisfaction. I have directed my 
contributions to the Women’s and Children’s 
Health Program because I want to make sure 
our community’s moms and babies receive the finest care possible, 
close to home. Our new hospital has so much to offer our patients 
and their families, and I’m excited to be a part of a project that is 
going to transform healthcare for our patients, so I am asking you to 
join me and give what you can.” 

Sandra Brathwaite 
Registered Nurse – Critical Care Unit
“I’ve been with Humber for 15 years and can 
say with great love that this community needs 
and deserves a new hospital. My beliefs are 
Humber’s beliefs – to provide the best care 
possible for our patients because nothing is more important than 
our health. This is why I take pride in the work I do every day, and I 
take pride in working at Humber. so help me make our hospital #1 
by donating today.” 

Kevin Zeilig
Social Worker, Mental Health Out Patient 
Service – Keele Site
“I joined Humber just over 2 years ago, and 
thought it would be nice to contribute to the 
new hospital because I love working here and 
I really enjoy what I do. I feel great giving back to this hospital, and 
hope my colleagues feel the same way. so colleagues, join me and 
donate today.” 

I ’M HELPING 

to build the 
New Humber.
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Humber River is my local hospital and is where a large percentage of 
my consultants are affiliated with. I first started my time at Humber 
in 1992 when I began my family practice and the Keele site was still 
Northwestern General Hospital. I of course followed with the hospital 
mergers several years later. HRH has a strong and large department 
of family and community medicine with good camaraderie, and I’m 
pleased to be part of the Family Practice Executive Committee for 
several years, with my role as Family Practice Division Head for 
Mental Health.

“This is our hospital for our future. 
We are building it together.” 
As great as our accomplishments are, we are all still too aware of 
the limitations of the present aging facilities. The new Humber at 
Keele street and Highway 401 will be large enough to meet our 
community’s growing needs and will be North America’s first fully 
digital hospital. 

Healthcare is a collaborative effort – and so is our new hospital. Many 
years of planning have gone into this redevelopment, and while the 
government has committed to our project, we as a community need 
to raise $225 million for our new hospital. The Foundation requires 
the support of each and every one of us to achieve this ambitious 
goal. As a physician leader at the hospital, I have personally pledged 
$25,000 over a five-year period. This is the largest pledge that I have 
ever made to any organization. I truly believe that this is our hospital 
for our future - we are building it together. 

Thanks to a very generous donation from supporter and former 
Humber patient Jane Wilson, Humber’s doctors and nurses now 
have a brand new, battery-operated K-wire driver and a brand new 
bladder scanner to assist them in caring for patients’ complex needs.

“It was fun to be able to donate for a specific need – something 
tangible that I can have a photograph of,” explains Jane. “I had 
hardware removal surgery by Dr. Patrick Tansey and I was treated 
well at Humber. I think it is important to remind donors that hospitals 
like Humber, which are not located in the high rent districts, also 
need their support, perhaps even more so.” 

Both pieces of equipment have been purchased and installed at 
Humber’s Finch site. The new K-wire driver is already being used by 
the Orthopedics Department, helping doctors to set bones quickly 
and efficiently to begin the healing process. This busy department 
has a few K-wire drivers, but needs more.

“On busy days, which is almost every day, we have to work extra 
hard to keep up with our patient load,” explains Dr. Tansey. “The 
other day in fact, one of our K-wire drivers broke down, and we 
were fortunate enough to have a brand new one that we could use 
– thanks to Ms. Wilson’s generous donation.”

As many at Humber would agree, our community’s needs are great. 
However, if we work together as a community we can make sure 
everyone is taken care of. Optimizing our doctors’ talents with the 
equipment they need is an important way to help our community heal.

“We do our best to care for patients within our publicly funded system, 
but donations like Ms. Wilson’s are very welcome to help us enhance 
the care we deliver,” states Dr. Tansey. “We’re all in this together, and 
support from the community definitely goes a long way.”

WHY I  GIVE 

Dr. Ira bernstein.
DONOR DOLLARs 

at work.
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Harvest on the Humber
On November 1st, 2012 at the Miele Gallery in Vaughan, sun 
Media National Food Editor Rita DeMontis hosted Harvest on the 
Humber. Fifty guests experienced a night of true culinary brilliance 
as celebrity chefs – Domenic Chiaromonte, Ted Reader, Robert 
Rainford and John Moore – created a scrumptious four-course 
meal spectacle in support of the new Humber River Hospital. 

Guests were wowed by the culinary techniques of these fabulous 
chefs. They witnessed each course created right before their very 
eyes, while CityTV’s very own Frank Ferragine, also known as 
“Frankie Flowers”, emceed the evening and kept the energy level 
high. The playful banter between Frankie and each chef provided 
great entertainment and a night filled with laughs. This evening 
was truly a night of fellowship, fun, and delicious food!

Rotary Club of Toronto Humber
The Toronto Humber Annual Rotary TV Auction was held 
November 23rd and 24th at the East York Civic Centre. It was an 
exciting day filled with action as telephones rang off the hook with 
individuals hoping to place the winning bid on hot ticket items. 
HRH President and CEO, Heather Hurst and Board Chair, Eddy 
Battiston were interviewed live about the new hospital campaign 
and the progress of the project and were presented with a $2,000 
donation from the Rotary Club of Toronto Humber. 

Amici Di Padre Pio 
On October 14th, Amici Di Padre Pio hosted their 8th annual 
fundraising luncheon with a portion of the proceeds directed to 
support the urology department at the new Humber River Hospital. 

Amici di Padre Pio Association’s generosity also extends beyond 
their annual fundraising luncheons, as they presented Humber 
with an $8,000 donation on November 29th. We would like to 
thank them for their generosity and support throughout the years!

Shoppers Drug Mart – 
Tree of Life Campaign 
From september 29th to October 6th, nine shoppers Drug Mart 
locations supported Humber by donating all proceeds from 
their Tree of Life Campaign to our Women’s Health Department. 
Customers were given an option to make a donation of $1 (leaf), 
$5 (butterfly), or $50 (cardinal) and place it on the tree. Thank 
you to the following locations for supporting our Women’s Health 
Department at Humber – 3089 Dufferin street, 3975 Jane street, 
3791 Bathurst street, 1084 Wilson Avenue, 1597 Wilson Avenue, 
1017 Wilson Avenue, 1840 Eglinton Avenue W., 2047 Avenue 
Road and 1995 Weston Road.

Bombardier Staff Association Charity 
Hockey Game 
On september 28th at the Canlan Ice sports Arena, the Bombardier 
staff Association hosted their second annual charity hockey game. 
Team CAW Locals 112 and 673 faced off against Team Bombardier 
staff Association in a friendly game that served to honour sapper 
Brian Collier – the son of a Bombardier employee who was killed 
in battle in Afghanistan in July 2010. A portion of the proceeds 
from the event went to support the new Humber River Hospital 
– a cause that is close to the hearts of Bombardier employees, 
given their strong presence in the community. Bombardier strongly 
believes in supporting the community in which they work and 
serve, and Humber is proud to be the recipient of their support.

McHappy Day 2013
HRH staff and physicians joined the team at three local McDonald’s 
restaurants on Wednesday, May 8th for the annual McHappy 
Day in support of the Pediatrics Department at the new hospital. 
Toronto Police Officers, from 23 Division and 31 Division, along 
with members of the Foundation and hospital team, volunteered 
their time and did a tremendous job, serving customers lunch and 
encouraging them to make a donation. We are thrilled to announce 
that the 2013 McHappy Day raised a grand total of $6000–the 
most successful one to date! special thanks to Jon MacDonald, 
owner of the 3 McDonald’s restaurants for his continued support. 

HuMBER RIVER HOsPITAL
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When stan simmons was a young boy growing up in simcoe, 
Ontario, it became clear that his vision was impaired – he needed 
glasses. Through the generosity of the local Lions Club, stan 
received his first pair of prescription eyeglasses, and an entirely new 
world opened up to him.

Now, almost 50 years later, stan and the other men and women of 
the North York Central Lions Club are paying it forward and helping 
thousands of people in our community with their vision issues during 
the most traumatic times in their lives.

Thanks to the generosity of the Lions Club and their $100,000 
donation to the new Humber River Hospital, the Eye Care Room in 
the Emergency department will be named in their honour.

“When it came time to talk as a group about our charitable giving, 
the conversation naturally turned to Humber River,” states stan, 
President of the North York Central Lions Club. “This is our hospital, 
many of our members and their families have benefited from 
Humber’s talented doctors and nurses, and we will all be positively 
impacted by the new hospital.”

This deep-rooted sense of community and civic duty underlies  
the mission of the Lions Club. With over 1.35 million members in 
207 countries worldwide, the members of this dedicated community 
group share a core belief: community is what we make it. Our local 
Lions’ each have their own personal reasons for wanting to make 
this corner of the world a better place. And many have seen the 
transformation of our community over many decades.

Long-time Lions member sam Kamo has lived, worked and raised 
his family in Humber’s backyard for 67 years. 

“My parents were actually donors to the former Humber Memorial 
(now Humber’s Church street site) hospital many years ago, so in 
some way I’m following their example,” explains sam. “I’ve seen 
our community grow and change, but one thing remains: quality 
healthcare for everyone is vital. I’m excited to see the revitalization 
of the Keele and Wilson corridor and the positive effects on all of us 
who live down the road and beyond.”

Indeed, the new Humber River Hospital will change the way 
healthcare is delivered throughout the city, province and country by 
abiding by one very important principle: putting the patients’ needs 
first. From 80 percent single patient rooms, to digital technology 
that will enable doctors to spend more time with their patients, the 
new hospital will lead a new, patient-centered era in healthcare.

“The Humber River project is one that comes around once in a 
lifetime,” states Miles Krisman, Treasurer of the North York Central 
Lions Club. “As Lions, we are all keenly aware of the needs in our 
community. It’s not every day that a project like this new hospital 
aims to solve so many of these challenges. We knew we had to be 
a part of this.” 

Thank you North York Central Lions Club for sharing Humber River’s 
vision for the future of our community; the future of healthcare!

NORTH YORK CENTRAL LIONs CLuB 

sharing our vision 
for the Future.
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Thank you to all the guests and event sponsors who made the 2012 
YOu+ The Women’s Health and Wellness Event our most successful 
yet! By supporting this unique event, you demonstrated your 
confidence in the power of women. Our benevolent divas responded 
by raising over $185,000 (net) for the NEW Humber River Hospital – 
making it our most successful Women’s event to date! 

Over 650 women celebrated their wonderfulness on a fun-filled 
evening of good food, outstanding entertainment and great 
company. Master of Ceremonies Jessica Holmes had the crowd in 
stitches with her hilarious impressions, and our firefighter friends at 
Toronto Fire services helped us out in a big way with our live auction! 

Keynote speaker Jann Arden regaled the crowd with stories about 
her own struggles in life and the inspiring ways she overcame them 
to rise atop the Canadian and international music scene. After taking 
some questions from the audience, Jann surprised the crowd with 
an acapella version of her hit “Good Mother” – a celebration of 
women from beginning to end!

You+ 
Did It!

A show-stopping performance by legendary crooners Frankie Valli & 
the Four seasons helped the Humber River Hospital Foundation raise 
$624,000 on May 9, 2013 to support the building and equipping of the 
NEW Humber River Hospital. The renowned group wowed 850 guests 
with renditions of the classic songs that have made them music icons 
and the subject of a hit Broadway show.

Dr. Narendra singh, Chief of Pediatrics at Humber River Hospital, 
spoke passionately to the crowd about the impact their generosity 
would have on his patients and their families. His remarks helped raise 
$100,000 of the evening’s total to support the purchase of important 
equipment for the new hospital’s Paediatric Program. “The leading-
edge technology in the new hospital will be the tools that will enable 
us to provide high-quality, safe care to our community,” noted HRH 
President & CEO, Dr. Rueben Devlin. “They will allow us to implement 
the latest patient and family-centred concepts, using the most 
innovative medical equipment available.”

Humber River’s “No Limits” award - created to recognize special 
individuals in our community who stand as extraordinary examples 
of Humber’s vision for the future - was awarded to Frank Ciccolini 
Jr. for distinguishing himself as one of Humber’s most dedicated and 
passionate volunteers. “Frank has given selflessly of his time and energy 
to our hospital, and for this we are grateful. Humber River Hospital is 
a better place for his vision, passion and infectious enthusiasm,” said 
Heather Hurst, HRH Foundation President & CEO.

Proceeds from The River Ball will support the Hospital Foundation’s 
campaign to raise $225 million to build and equip the NEW Humber 
River Hospital - North America’s first fully digital hospital. The new 
hospital will be a place where patients are empowered to participate 
in all aspects of their care. In partnership with their teams of care 
providers, patients and families will take advantage of the technologies 
available to enhance the personal interactions that are the basis of great 
people care.

FRANKIE VALLI  & THE FOuR sEAsONs 

River ball Raises $624,000.
Team Revolution, made up of one hundred GTA cycling enthusiasts, 
has pledged $1 million for the NEW Humber River Hospital – North 
America’s first fully digital hospital.

Months of training and preparation came to a high point on saturday, 
April 20th, with the launch of their 2013 cycling season. Last year 
Team Revolution kicked off their support of Humber River by riding 
in the 2012 Granfondo Italia in Carpi, Italy.

The largest non-Italian team participating, they rode through 130km 
of breath-taking Italian countryside to reach the finish line with over 
$425,000 raised in support of the hospital’s Capital Campaign.

“My commitment to Humber started with my father’s experience at 
the hospital. This opened my eyes to two things about Humber: 
the great people who work here, and the need for a modernized 
healthcare facility. I am proud of what Team Revolution has 
accomplished so far and how we will improve healthcare for the 
community,” states Frank Ciccolini Jr., Co-chair, Team Revolution. 

Committed to reaching their goal of $1M, the team gathered at the 
construction site of the new Humber River Hospital on April 20th to 
review training plans and riding routes for this season, all leading up 
to another trip to Italy for the 2014 Italian Granfondo.

A special presentation at the launch recognized the Team for its 
exceptional commitment to Humber River – the new hospital’s 
community piazza will be named in their honour. 

“When the NEW Humber River Hospital opens its doors in 2015, 
the members of Team Revolution can proudly look on knowing that 
the kilometres they have ridden and dollars they have raised helped 
make it possible for Humber to further enhance the high-quality 
care we provide to our patients and our community. For that we 
are grateful,” states Dr. Rueben Devlin, President and CEO, Humber 
River Hospital.

More information about Team Revolution, as well as photos and 
video highlights from the Italian Granfondo, may be found at 
www.theteamrevolution.com. 

TEAM REVOLuTION
Riding the Italian granfondo 
to raise $1 million for the 
New Humber River Hospital.
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Your questions about the new Humber 
River Hospital project answered by 
Barb Collins, COO, Humber River Hospital.

Q What will happen to the current three Humber River Hospital sites  
 when the new hospital opens?

A Humber River has worked with the local community and elected  
 representatives for more than a decade to develop a model for  
 the future of our hospital – one that provides the hospital facility  
 our community needs and deserves. Both the Church and Keele  
 sites are, by all accounts, past their useful life as acute care  
 hospital facilities.

 With the building of the new hospital, located at Keele street  
 and Highway 401, both the Church and Keele sites of Humber  
 River Hospital will be decommissioned. The Finch site will  
 subsequently be redeveloped as an ambulatory care facility and  
 urgent care centre. Future use of the Church and Keele sites  
 will be guided by applicable City of Toronto by-laws, and  
 determined in consultation with the surrounding communities.

 Have a question about the new hospital? E-mail us at 
 foundation@hrrh.on.ca and your question could 
 be answered in a future edition of “Ask Barb.”

+
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!

Keep your eyes on the road. 
We’re not open yet.

Most Torontonians will now have seen our playful sign just off Highway 401, 
on the site of the new Humber River Hospital. It’s hard to miss the 
impressive structure that will one day be our new home. 

We are making excellent progress in the construction of our new 
hospital – which is on time and on budget. speaking of numbers,  
by now one very important number probably sticks in your mind – 
$225 million. That’s the amount we have to raise to build and equip 
our new hospital. And what an impressive number it is! But if you dig 
a little deeper, you’ll find that the new Humber River Hospital is full of 
interesting facts and figures. 

Here’s the new Humber River Hospital, by the numbers:

225,000,000 - dollars to be raised to build and equip the new hospital 
114,000 - ER visits in the first year
51,489 - pieces of equipment to be purchased 
42,000 - surgeries performed annually 
20,000 - equivalent savings in tons of CO2 due to green initiatives
6,600 - doors in the new building
100 - percent fresh air throughout entire building
75 - percent of supplies delivered by automation
48 - Intensive Care beds
40 - percent decreased energy consumption
35 - percent less water used
30 - distance in feet from portal of care to clinic reception
3 - national and international financing awards for the project

Keep up to date on our progress in the pages of @Humber, 
or anytime at www.hrh.ca. 

Construction 
update
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Building the new Humber River Hospital requires a tremendous number 
of people to help deliver on our vision. Over 3,500 tradespeople are 
helping to build the new Hospital. We are grateful for their support in our 
vision to reinvent patient care.

•	 Carpenters’	District	Council	of	Ontario

•	 International	Brotherhood	of	Electrical	Workers	Local	Union	353

•	 International	Union	of	Painters	and	Allied	Trades	District	Council	46

•	 IronWorkers	Local	721

•	 LIUNA	Local	183	Labourers’	International	Union	of	North	America	

•	 LIUNA	Local	506	Labourers’	International	Union	of	North America  

•	 United	Association	of	Journeymen	and	Apprentices	of	the	 
 Plumbing and Pipe Fitting Industry of the United States and  
 Canada Local 46

THANK YOu FOR 

Helping build a 
Healthier Community!

Aerial view of the new Humber River Hospital, May 2013



North America’s 
First Fully 
Digital Hospital. 
The future of healthcare in Canada comes with a price tag. The bottom 
line is that we need $225 million in private sector and community 
support. so we’re not asking you to make a donation, but rather an 
investment in your community’s future. Because together, we want to 
build the promise of Patient Care Reinvented, for you, your family and 
for generations to come.

Currently at

$45.2 Million!
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HRH Foundation respects your privacy. If you wish to be 
unsubscribed from our newsletter mailing list, please 
contact us at 416-658-2001 or foundation@hrrh.on.ca 
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our Annual Report has gone green too!
Available online summer 2013.

Donate for tomorrow.  
Feel better today. 
Call  416-658-2001
Email  foundation@hrrh.on.ca
Online  www.hrhfoundation.ca 


